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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A24-004 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED: January 5, 2024 

SUBJECT:  Mileage Rate Increase for 2024 

 
Per Gerlda B. Hines announcement from State Accounting Office, dated January 3, 
2024, the mileage reimbursement rates changed effective January 1, 2024, for trips 
occurring on or after January 1, 2024.  Rate changes are as follows: 

 Tier-1 Rates:  
o Automobile - increased from $0.655 to $0.67 per mile 
o Motorcycle – increased from $0.6335 to $0.65 per mile 
o Airplane – increased from $1.74 to $1.76 per mile  

 Tier-2 Rate: decreased from $0.22 to $0.21 per mile 

Please make sure the information in the memo from State Accounting Office is 

conveyed to the appropriate staff at your in

https://sao.georgia.gov/travel/state-travel-policy
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